

Mrs Louise Wood BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH Headteacher

23 September 2020

Dear Parents

EXTRA CURRICULAR CLUBS

We are pleased to be able to offer a small selection of extra curricular clubs for the remainder of this term.

The clubs will run for year group bubbles, i.e. your child will not be mixing with children from different year groups. Because of this, we will need to ascertain if each club advertised has enough attendees to make it viable, this will only be apparent once we receive replies to the PMX form that will be sent tomorrow, Thursday 24th September.

Once you have responded to your form you will receive confirmation of your place next Thursday 1st October.

We look forward to welcoming back our club providers, we know they have been greatly missed!

With kind regards

Louise Wood Headteacher











Pupil Premium

Local Winner

wards 2016







